
  

Crews have completed installation of the temporary wastewater conveyance system along North Shore 
Drive and it is currently in operation. Staff with Minger (contractor) and Metropolitan Council will monitor 
and inspect the temporary conveyance pipes daily to assure containment of wastewater. Crews will 
begin assessing the condition of the existing sewer pipe. 

What’s coming up next? 

• Crews will clean the existing sewer pipes and then televise them. 

• Televising the pipe will allow crews to better access the condition of the pipe so we can plan for 
repairs. 

Reminder: Please take extra care when driving through the construction zone.  

Crews control the camera inside the sewer pipes from a truck like this. 

 




